
GOLF CAPTAINS' SOCIETY OF KZN, GERRY SHUTTLEWORTH MEMORIAL TROPHY 26th MAY 2014, ROYAL DURBAN G.C.

The fifth Gerry Shuttleworth Memorial Trophy was played in almost ideal conditions at Royal Durban Golf Club on 26.05.14. The golf course was in excellent condition and the logistical support of Carol, Carissa and Andrew, all staff at RDGC was much appreciated. As always our stalwart, Carol Randall, managed the entries, new memberships and the registration table.  Thank you Carol.
Our special thanks go to Red Shuttleworth for his continued support, as sponsor of this event and thanks also to David Shuttleworth, for attending the dinner and presenting the prizes.
There were 13 teams competing in the 4 Ball Alliance format, a rather nice turn-out, but could have been better. Some clubs, who normally support this event, did not enter a team this year. However, Eshowe, Ladysmith and RDGC entered more than one team each, a sterling effort. Well done !
We also welcome the following new Members:-
Hugh Crighton		DCC Beachwood
Rudi Hollenbach 	Royal Durban
Johann Liversage 	Eshowe
Warren Maher		Royal Durban
Patrick McLaverty	Eshowe
Les Orchard		Royal Durban
Dave Smith		Eshowe
Adrian Thenadu		Central Durban
Wynand Wessels 	Ladysmith
Colin Woodall		Ladysmith

The Alliance was won on 91 points, by Central Durban GC, who being the winners last year, retained the Trophy.  In second place on 90, on a count-out were Umhlali Country Club, counting out the combined team of Eshowe CC and Ladysmith CC into third place. On 89 points, in fourth place, were the team of Umkomaas GC.
The dinner afterwards was enjoyed by all, as was the warm hospitality of the Royal Durban bar.
The next event will be the 2014 Spring Tournament, which will be held on a date to be confirmed in October.  The venue is under discussion, but will be somewhere in the Midlands. Please keep an eye on the website for details.
The Golf Captains shirts and caps are available at R 190 and R 60 respectively and may be ordered via the website.

DEVLYN FRASER
Captain

